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CFO Appointment 

Slater & Gordon Limited (“Slater & Gordon” or “the Company”)(ASX: SGH) announced today that it has 
appointed Scott Butterworth as Chief Financial Officer effective 7 November 2018. 

Scott has held a number of CFO and finance roles in major business units of both National Australia Bank and 
Westpac, as well as working at the Boston Consulting Group. 

Slater & Gordon’s CEO, John Somerville, said: 

“We are delighted to have Scott join us. The Board and management are looking forward to working with Scott 
to continue the renewal here at Slater & Gordon.” 
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Kate Van Poelgeest – National Media and Communications Manager 
 
(07) 3331 9720 or kate.vanpoelgeest@slatergordon.com.au 
 
 
 


